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Cindy Hom

From: Bill Whitney 

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 4:38 PM

To: Cindy Hom

Subject: 1135 East Arques Use Permit Consideration   BMI Imaging  Sunnyvale Planning 

HI Cindy, 

Nice talking to you the other day.  I understand the Planning Department meeting regarding 1135 East Arques 
was put off until January or later (is there currently a scheduled hearing?) - 

We want to submit for your consideration that BMI Imaging Systems is a longstanding owner/occupant of 1115 
East Arques Ave. (1986).    We believe that the proposed use permit for Escape Rooms at 1135 Arques Ave. 
should not be approved without provisions that guarantee there will be no adverse impact on the security of our 
facility and the safety of our employees.  Specifically, we believe Escape Rooms should provide positive 
assurance that, at the risk of their use permit, they and their employees, clients, or vendors will not access our 
parking areas or property for any reason at any time. 

If you would like to discuss this, please give us a call. 

Regards, 

Bill Whitney 

BMI Imaging Systems, Inc. 

1115 E. Arques Ave | Sunnyvale, CA 94085 

408-736-7444 x204

From: Cindy Hom [mailto:CHom@sunnyvale.ca.gov] 

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 1:33 PM 

To: Bill Whitney 
Subject: RE: 1135 East Arques from BMI Imagining 

Hi Bill, 

I am in receipt of your email.  Please contact me with your questions regarding the project at 1135 E. Arques.  I am the 

project planner for the proposed use permit application.   

Thanks, 

Cindy 

From: Bill Whitney 

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 1:24 PM 

To: Cindy Hom <CHom@sunnyvale.ca.gov> 

Subject: 1135 East Arques from BMI Imagining 

Hi Cindy, 
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I’ve read the report on line regarding this request (1135 East Arques) .  Would you please let me know 

when I can speak with someone on staff about this? 

Regards, 

Bill Whitney 

BMI Imaging Systems, Inc. 

1115 E. Arques Ave | Sunnyvale, CA 94085 

408-736-7444 x204
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